
 

 
 
Minnesota S.F.380 Vaccine bill has a Senate Hearing Wednesday March 18th! 

Oppose S.F. 380 NOW! 

Protect Minnesotan's Right to Use the MN Vaccine Conscientiously Held Belief Exemption Without 
Obstructions! 

Click Here and Immediately Write to Committee Members and OPPOSE the bill!  
If you live in Minnesota and have already written, WRITE AGAIN! 

 
When you take action your email will automatically be sent to all of the Minnesota Committee 
Members of the Health and Human Services and Housing in the Senate as well as the Committee 
Members of House Health and Human Services Reform. Their names and contact info will 
appear on your screen to confirm that you have taken action. Please use this info and call the 
Senate Committee members and leave a message to vote NO on S.F.380. 

 
Come to the hearing 

 
Wednesday March 18, 2015 

 
12 Noon – 1:30pm and then again at 5:00pm into the evening 

 
Because S.F.380 is near the end of the agenda, it may not be heard until after 5pm, but no way of 
knowing yet. We will let you know if and when we know more. 

 
Committee on Health, Human Services and Housing 
Chair: Sen. Kathy Sheran 
Room 15 Minnesota State Capitol 

Sign up to Testify 

Email the Committee Administrator to testify 

chelsea.magadance@senate.mn 

S.F. 380/H.F. 393 are bills attempting to impose barriers on parents before they exercise their 
fundamental right to decline vaccines under MN’s legal exemptions! 

 
Minnesota S.F. 380/H.F. 393 seeks to make opting out of childhood vaccinations more difficult for MN 
parents. Under current law, parents can opt children out of vaccination for medical reasons if approved by 
doctors, or because they hold conscientiously held beliefs if they present notarized forms to their schools. 
But, SF 380/HF 393 would require those parents to first talk to a Physician and obtain a statement from the 
physician verifying that the physician has reviewed with the parent information about the risks and benefits of 
the vaccines that is consistent with information published by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.  
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Please help stop this attempt to set up hurdles for parents before they exercise their fundamental rights to direct 
the health choices and wellness path of their children. Click Here to Take Action by putting in your zip code 
and sending an automatic message to your legislator and the Committee Members NOW! 

 
Click Here to read the bill introduced on January 29, 2015 and referred to the Senate Health, Human Services 
and Housing Committee and to the House Health and Human Services Reform Committee. 

 
Take Action Here. 
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